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De : Pugh, Leeann (AADNC/AANDC)
Envoyé : 30 août 2018 11:21
À : Cloutier-Dussault, Jean-Philippe (EC)
Cc : Churchill, Laura (AADNC/AANDC)
Objet : RE: Quarry Permit

Good morning Jean-Philippe,

This email is to confirm that our office has amended your quarry amounts for 2018QP0001 from 75, 000 to 250,000
cubic metres under Land Use Permit N2017N0017. Please note, all terms and conditions still apply.

In regards to reporting, our office will require the amounts extracted from the pit but left in the quarry.

Should you have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Lee Ann

Lee Ann Pugh
Land Administrator Specialist
Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada
Leeann.Pugh@Canada.ca / Tel: 867-975-4283

From: Cloutier-Dussault, Jean-Philippe (EC)
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 3:11 PM
To: Qamaniq-Mason, Isa (AADNC/AANDC)
Cc: Laura MacKay (Laura.MacKay@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca); Paul Ducharme (Paul.Ducharme@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca); Pugh,
Leeann (AADNC/AANDC)
Subject: RE: Quarry Permit
Importance: High

Good day Isa,
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It seems that I made a mistake on the application for quarry permit #2018QP0001. The total quantity of aggregates
requested was supposed to be 250,000 cubic meters over a period of 36 months. I requested only 75,000.

Please contact me regarding this issue. I can do a permit amendment application.

Also, I would like to inquire if we they need to report on aggregate amounts that are extracted but left in the quarry ?

Kind regards,

Jean-Philippe Cloutier-Dussault

Gestionnaire immobilier, Directions des actifs, des biens immobiliers et de la sécurité
Environnement et Changement climatique Canada / Gouvernement du Canada
jean-philippe.cloutier-dussault@canada.ca / Tél. : 514-283-4045

Property Manager, Assets, Real Property and Security Directorate
Environment and Climate Change Canada / Government of Canada
jean-philippe.cloutier-dussault@canada.ca / Tel. : 514-283-4045

De : Qamaniq-Mason, Isa (AADNC/AANDC)
Envoyé : 11 juillet 2018 14:37
À : Cloutier-Dussault, Jean-Philippe (EC)
Objet : Quarry Permit

Good afternoon Jean-Philippe,

I noticed that I had entered the wrong address for ECCC’s Quarry Permit 2018QP0001. Here is a scanned copy of the
Permit with the correct address, I also sent out a hard copy through the mail.

Isa Qamaniq-Mason
Land Administrator
Land Administration
Indigenous and Northern Development Canada
Tel: (867) 975-4566
Email: Isa.Qamaniq-Mason@Canada.ca


